
 

 

 
 
 

Community Based Instruction (CBI)  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,      
 
Each month your child will be provided the opportunity with his/her classroom to go out into the local 
community to participate in goal-based, functional activities to enhance their community experiences 
and skills. Each trip is approximately 1 ½ - 2 hours. A trip reminder will be sent home prior to your 
child’s scheduled trip. 
 
The students will be transported by a bus to a pre-determined community location and will be 
accompanied by the Larc staff members to include their teacher, therapists and classroom assistants/1:1 
aide. A school nurse will attend these trips.    
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to your child’s teacher. Your wishes for your child 
will apply to all CBI trips for this current school year Should you not opt for your child to participate in 
CBI trips, he/she will stay in another classroom until their class returns from their trip.    
 
Please contact me or your child’s teacher with any questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christy Seaver 
Community Based Instructor 
 
 
 

Community Based Instruction Permission Slip 
 
 
Child’s Name:______________________________________     Teacher:__________ 
 
______YES, My son/daughter has my permission to participate in monthly CBI trips. 
 
______NO, My son/daughter does not have my permission to participate in monthly CBI trips. 
 
 
 
Parent Signature:______________________________________   Date:___________ 
 
 
 
                                                   Return to Classroom Teacher 


	Childs Name_2: 
	Teacher_2: 
	Check Box18: Off
	Check Box19: Off
	Parent Signature CBI: 
	Date_4: 


